503.263.7300

MilwaukeeElectronics.com

= ™
Milwaukee
% Canby, OR 97013, USA

January 14, 2022

CUSTOMER ANNOUNCEMENT

Milwaukee Electronics is pleased to announce the sale of our Fluid Sensor business to ISG Devices, of Nashville,
Tennessee. Milwaukee Electronics’ primary area of business is in electronics contract manufacturing. In 2019, we
reevaluated our business units and concluded that the best way to provide a solid future for the fluid level sensors
is to find a new home in a company more focused on the sensors market. After an extended search, ISG Devices

rose to the top of our list as a partner who could actively run the business in the future.

ISG Devices manufactures instruments, sensors, and gauges. The business specializes in marketing and selling
reliable, accurate electro-mechanical devices globally for industrial applications and will be an ideal steward for this
product line. After reaching an agreement to sell the business to ISG Devices in 2021 we’ve been focused on the
plan to transition the business without interruptions. From early January manufacturing has transferred to their

facility in Nashville, TN. All current open orders will be shipped from ISG Devices after January 17, 2022.

Ravi Gopal is the primary contact at ISG Devices: RaviG@ISGDevices.com or 615-739-6719. Communication

regarding new orders, deliveries, etc should be directed to ISG Devices starting from January 17, 2022. Ravi will be

reaching out in the next few days to setup a meeting with you.

Milwaukee Electronics has appreciated the trust you have put in us over the years. It is our goal to support ISG

Devices so they are successful in meeting the needs of our customers. We thank you for your business.
Sincerely,

Jered Stoehr

Chief Executive Office, Milwaukee Electronics
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